
 
 

 
 

West Basin Municipal Water District 
December 3, 2007 

Construction Notice 
RECYCLED WATER PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION DOUGLAS STREET 

FROM EL SEGUNDO BOULEVARD TO MARIPOSA STREET 
 
WHO: U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and West Basin Municipal Water District  
 
WHAT: Install a six-inch diameter PVC recycled water pipeline in Douglas Street from El 

Segundo Boulevard to Mariposa Street  
 
WHEN: Construction starts Tuesday, December 11, 2007 and is expected to continue through 

April, 2008. Construction work hours are from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. Once the construction work gets to the intersection of Douglas Street and El 
Segundo Boulevard, construction work hours will change to 9:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 
Monday through Friday. It is expected that daytime work hours will occur from 
December 11, 2007 to mid-February 2008 and nighttime work hours will occur from 
mid-February 2008 through April 2008. 

  
WHERE: Construction will take place in Douglas Street from Mariposa Street to El Segundo 

Boulevard in El Segundo.  
 
CONTACT: West Basin Municipal Water District Construction Community Information Hot Line:  

(877) 341-5707. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: 
During construction and installation of the pipeline, you should expect: 
 

 Construction signs and changeable message signs (CMS) to notify drivers, pedestrians and 
bicyclists of upcoming construction activity.  

 Temporary re-routing of traffic flow to two lanes of traffic in construction work area during 
construction work hours.  

 No left turns will be allowed from westbound El Segundo Boulevard to southbound Douglas 
Street from mid-February 2008 through April 2008 during construction hours (9:00 p.m. to 5:00 
a.m.). 

 Temporary parking restrictions will occur on the east side of Douglas Street in the last two 
weeks of January during construction hours. 

 Sidewalks will be open during construction with the exception of two days in early February, 
2008 where very small sections of the sidewalk will be closed intermittently.  

 Construction activities will include potholing, digging the trench, excavation, installation of the 
pipe, trench backfilling and asphalt resurfacing. 

 Other construction impacts will include noise, minimal dust and minimal vibration. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
This water recycling pipeline construction effort is part of the West Basin Municipal Water District’s 
Water Recycling Program to protect our region’s precious drinking water supply. The Corporate Campus 
El Segundo Lateral project is a 4,000 foot long recycled water pipeline that will protect the use of potable 
water in the city of El Segundo.  
 
For questions or comments about this pipeline construction, call the community information hotline 
at (877) 341-5757 or visit www.westbasin.org. 
 

West Basin – To provide a safe and reliable supply of high quality water to the communities we serve. 


